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Dear Cumberiand Council,

With great disappointment - | am writing this letter to
express my concern and objection to the proposed
construction of a new rubbish tip building in
Lidcombe.

The increased truck movements, as outlined in the
proposal, would undeniably result in heightened
traffic congestion, noise pollution, and safety
hazards on our local roads.

The transportation of waste materials through
residential and commercial areas poses substantial
risks to pedestrians, cyclists, and motorists alike.
The presence of large, heavy trucks navigating
through our community not only disrupts the flow of
traffic but also compromises the safety of vulnerable
road users!

Our existing road infrastructure may already be
strained, and the additional truck movements
associated with the rubbish tip building would
exacerbate the problem.

In light of these traffic-related concerns, | strongly
urge the council to reconsider the proposed
construction of the rubbish tip building in our
community.

It is essential that alternative waste management
solutions are explored.

| trust that the council will give careful consideration
to the concerns expressed by myself and fellow
community members regarding the proposed
rubbish tip building.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best Regards,
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